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8Campaign for Tobacco-Free Kids

Flat No. 5, 2nd Floor, 40-A,
Ramzan Plaza, G-9 Markaz,

Islamabad, Pakistan.
Ph:   + 92 51 2261085
Fax: + 92 51 2262495

E-mail; main@thenetwork.org.pk
Website: www.thenetwork.org.pk

tobaccocontrol@thenetwork.org.pk

Disclaimer: This Newsletter is produced with grant from Bloomberg 
Grant Initiative (The international Union against Tuberculosis and Lung 
Diseases & Campaign for Tobacco Free Kids). The contents of this 
document are the sole responsibility of the authors and can under no 
circumstances be regarded as reflecting the position of the donors. 
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